
 

 

 

 

What a busy week in Reception!  In PE we made up our own firework dances.  The children 

shared some fantastic ideas about how we could move in response to the music.  In writing 

activities, the children have been practising their letter formation.  In maths we have been 

adding and subtracting practically and using mathematical language e.g. more, less and 

altogether.  

We began our new topic by sharing the wonderful holiday homework you have done and by 

looking at different hats and who wears them and why. We had lots of fun trying them on and 

talking about which one we liked and why. 

 

We finished our learning about Remembrance Day, joining in with the rest of the school for a 

two minute silence on Monday. We also drew and painted poppies. We talked about our own 

memories and whether they were happy or sad. 

Today, we showed our support for “Children in Need”.  The children enjoyed some Pudsey 

themed activities.  It was also Anti-bullying week so we talked about friendship and how 

sometimes friends fall out.  We talked about how children might feel if they haven’t got 

someone to play with. 
 

 

 

 
Well done to Dexter and Elsa who are our stars 

of the week.  Fantastic effort! 

       
Well done to Dexter and Lucy who are VIP’s 

this week.  Keep up the super manners! 

Enjoy the weekend and we will see 

you all on Monday,               
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Bailey and Mrs 

Thompson 

Holiday Homework 

 We have been very impressed with all of the 

‘People Who Help Us’ homework sent in for ‘Show and 

Tell’ this week.  The children were excited to show and 

talk about their individual projects.  The homework 

looks wonderful on display around the classroom.  Thank 

you so much for your support.  Check the Reception 

Class homepage  for this week’s home learning. 
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Wow moments 

We love hearing about all the wonderful things your 

children are doing. ‘Wow’ moments are little notes that 

celebrate your child’s achievements. When they are 

sent in we share them with the class and then they go 

into their learning journey. A wow moment can 

celebrate anything you think we could celebrate such as 

counting, learning sounds or a swimming award. We have 

emailed some out with this newsletter but paper copies 

will go out too on Monday. Look out for them in your 

child’s bookbag. 

 

Mystery Reader 

Next week we have our first mystery reader. 

Thank you to those who have volunteered so 

far.  

Please sign up if you can. 

 

 

Show and Tell 

Next week, we are asking everyone to bring in a special item they had when they were first born. It might 

be a soft toy, a rattle, blanket or piece of clothing. Your child will need to bring it in on their day. Please talk 

to them about their special item so they can tell us something about it. 

Monday- red group, Tuesday – blue group, Wednesday- green group, Thursday – orange group, Friday- yellow 

group.  

 

 


